
 
 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

We are now looking into the possibility of starting our “Shooting Stars” sessions upon our return 

after the Easter holidays. This session is run specifically for children who will be starting school in 

September. 

The sessions will run on a Monday afternoon, from 12:00 to 3:00pm, at the preschool. They will 

overlap the morning session with lunchtime.  They will cost the hourly rate at the setting which is 

£4:00.  You can also use your Government funding for this session if you have any spare 15 hours. 

The aim of these sessions is to promote your child’s independence and develop their personal, social 

and emotional skills. 

We need to know how many of you are interested in this session. We also need to know if this will 

be an additional session for you if you use all your 15 hours or if you are planning on altering 

sessions. This is because it will have an effect on our staffing ratios and needs to be planned for. We 

also may not run it if there are not enough children interested in this session. 

Please complete the form below and return to Tina ASAP, a hard copy is needed,not just a 

verbal confirmation please. 

Thank you 

 

CHILD’S NAME:……………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please tick if interested in the Shooting Stars session 

 Monday – shooting stars 

12 – 3:00pm  

 

Please indicate which days and time slot your child will be attending 

 Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Attending 

9 - 12 

    

 Attending  

9 - 1 

    

 

Total of funded hours at Neston preschool ………………….. 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………. 

Date …………………………………………………………………. 

 


